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Car  
Parking 

Can all our families 

please ensure you do 

not park  in the car 

parks immediately in 

front of our  

neighboring  

businesses,               

KES Electrical and 4Site 

Design. These  

businesses  

operate outside of 

usual trading hours 

and need the car parks 

they are leasing to be      

available for their staff 

& clients at all times.  

We hope everyone had a great Christmas and New Year and we are so excited to see 

what’s in store for Gymnastica this year!  

We have a great competition season lined up for the competition gymnasts.  

For our Gym For All gymnasts, keep an eye out throughout the year for the Tri Series  

beginning again in the middle of the year. 

Welcome To Term 1 2020 

Competitive Squad 

Mike Weinstock 

Workshops  

During the holidays we hosted visiting English 

coach Mike Weinstock. Workshops were held 

Friday to Sunday with Gymnasts treated to new 

drills and skills. Mike complimented the club on 

providing a great atmosphere for learning, 

which is a credit to the gymnasts and coaches 

who attended. Well done!  

To kick off 2020 we held a Squad Camp for our competition  gymnasts. The girls 

had a series of team building activities, a cross fit session at New Plymouth 

Cross fit and enjoyed a swim at Fitzroy to cool down. 
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By visiting our website and ‘logging in’ you can access a whole range of         in-

formation. Click on your individual child’s name and you should be able to see: 

• Their profile with all of their current information (an edit button is up the 

top if anything needs changing) 

• The ‘Fees’ tab shows amounts paid and any amounts outstanding. 

• The ’Events’ tab shows any upcoming event your child is registered to 

attend. 

• The ’Attendance’ tab shows all classes they  have been present for. 

• The ‘Membership’ tab shows different classes your child has been en-

rolled in for which term of any year. 

 

 

 

We encourage everyone to log in and have a look around. You can even use this 

to enrol siblings or ‘Re-Register’ your child for another class. 

 

With the start of Term it would be a good idea to check that the information 

we have is up to date, especially contact information ! 

Please ensure       

children come to 

their classes          

prepared.  

 

This includes: 

 

• Correct clothing 

(no zips, buttons, 

domes or other 

hard plastic      

embellishments 

• Named drink 

bottle 

• Hair tied off face 

• No jewellery 

 

 

Children who arrive 

unprepared may be 

Holiday Programme  

Online Logins  

Thank you to all the families that attended our holiday programme that was 

run in January. The children had great fun with games, crafts and  learning   

gymnastics skills.   


